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Brussels, 22 March 2010 
 
Subject: Supply and Storage Partnership Mercury   
 
Dear Sir, 
 
The World Chlorine Council which is representing the chlor-alkali associations would like to 
become a Partner of the Supply and Storage Partnership under the UNEP Global Mercury 
Partnership.  
 
The World Chlorine Council supports the voluntary and collaborative approach of the 
Partnership and is committed to contribute to achieving the goals of the Partnership.  The 
chlor-alkali industry is progressing to mercury-free technologies as the existing plants reach 
the end of their economic lives.  WCC actively promotes the environmentally sound 
management of metallic mercury that arises after shutdown of the cells.  The WCC 
association members are determined to use best practices and techniques in order to 
appropriately handle the transport, storage and disposal of this end-of-life mercury.  
 
At regional/national level, some governments have instituted a ban on the export of mercury 
and the storage requirement of excess are no longer required in chlor-alkali industry.  The 
WCC members involved are actively working with the competent authorities to develop safe 
storage solutions.  
 
The WCC representative to the Partnership Supply and Storage will be Dr Arseen Seys, 
Advisor to WCC.  Will you please add Mrs Véronique Garny (vga@cefic.be) and Arseen 
Seys ase.consulting@skynet.be to the mailing list.  
 
We are looking forward to receiving your reply.  
 
Sincerely Yours.  

 
Arseen Seys  
World Chlorine Council   
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